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09" January 2018

FAOQ. Residents in close proximity to A12 North Queens Street

Dear Sirs,

As the Operation and Maintenance Contractor in charge of the motorway we inform all residents in close
vicinity of the motorway of any planned overnight works taking place.

With this in mind, we would like to inform you about work we will be carrying out on the A12 Westlink
at North Queens Street bridge between the hours of 23:00pm and 06:00am on the following date 11t
January 2018.

With the nature of the work involved noise will be generated.

During this time, every precaution will be taken to keep any noise arising from these works to an absolute
minimum.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

If you have any queries, please contact our office on the below number.

Yours Sincerely,
For and on behalf of:
Intertoll Ltd
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Paul Maguire
Structures Engineer
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